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Spring Updates at the Lab

Spring has arrived early at Wood Hudson and many amazing 
developments are ahead! Dr. Joseph Bruns is planning an exciting 
research program and preparing for the summer UREP program. 
Additionally, we continue to make important improvements to our 
facility. Recent upgrades include enhancements to our electrical 
service, safety signage, fire suppression equipment, and alarm 
systems. These improvements have strengthened our infrastructure to 
help us continue our cancer research initiatives and education in 2025.

_________________________________
Exciting Grant Announcement – Eagles Grant

Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory just received a $5,000 
grant from the Fraternal Order of Eagles. This funding was made 
possible through Barbara Heck, Southeast Central Regional President 
of the Fraternal Order of Eagles.  It included a $2,500 contribution from 
local sources matched by the national organization. We are incredibly 
grateful for this support along with all our generous foundation partners 
and donors.

 __________________________________



Flying Pig Marathon Partnership & 

Piggest Raffle Fundraiser

Wood Hudson is once again a 

proud partner of the Flying Pig 

Marathon. As part of our 

fundraising efforts, we are selling 

Piggest Raffle Ever tickets, with all 

proceeds benefiting the lab. 100% 

of each $5 raffle ticket purchase goes directly to us which gives you a 

chance to win up to $5000 for yourself and $5000 to Wood Hudson. 

Your participation helps us continue our critical work, including much-

needed infrastructure updates to improve safety and efficiency at our 

facility. Purchase your tickets online at Piggest Raffle Ever, or use the 

QR code shown here, making sure to select Wood Hudson Cancer 

Research Laboratory as your charity.  We have a limited number of 

paper tickets available at the lab. Also, if you are running in any of the 

events, contact Denise Byrum at denisebyrum@woodhudson.org for a 

discount code.

_________________________________
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Undergraduate Research Education Program 
Application Process Opening Soon for 

Summer 2025

The application period for our summer Undergraduate Research 
Education Program (UREP) will begin soon. UREP provides students 
with hands-on experience in research, and includes a weekly seminar 
program with guest speakers. This year, Dr. Joseph Bruns is thrilled to 
partner with the students, providing mentorship and guidance as they 
gain valuable research experience. Look for a SPECIAL EDITION 
eNews for more details on eligibility and application deadlines.

_________________________________
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